






From: Toni Thomas
To: Comments
Subject: Agoura Hills CRV Only Store
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 5:46:36 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Dear Members of the Planning Commission -

Our family has been so grateful to have the availability of a recycle/CRV rebate facility right here in our
community.  The experience at Agoura’s CRV Only Store is always a positive one, as they are cheerful,
professional, and helpful.  The site is unobtrusive, but with clear signage.  It’s clean and organized, and offers a fair
price for our recyclables.  In this economy, every little bit helps. 

Please help us by keeping this beneficial business operating within our city!

Thank you  -

Adrienne A Thomas

Sent from my iPad





From: Anne Altman
To: Comments
Subject: Recycling
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 7:08:21 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

I was so saddened to hear that you might not be renewing the license for the CRV Only store behind Ralph’s in
Agoura Hills. I’ve been going there for so many years and the location is wonderful for those of us who live here.
Many of my neighbors/friends also recycle at this location. The gentleman who has been running it for the past year
or so is fabulous!  He is super friendly and helpful. I don’t understand why the city would consider denying them a
conditional use permit. Please reconsider this since I don’t see any harm in having it there. Thank you, Anne Altman
Have a great day!








